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  iPhone and Mac Wrox e-Book Bundle Richard
Wagner,Wei-Meng Lee,Michael Trent,James
Bucanek,Drew McCormack,2010-03-26 The books
included in this set are: Beginning iPhone SDK
Programming with Objective-C (978-0-470-50097-2)
This book provides an easy-to-follow, example-
driven introduction to the fundamentals of the
Apple iPhone SDK and offers you a clear
understanding of how things are done when
programming iPhone applications with Objective-C.
As you progress through the exercises featured in
each chapter, you will discover the simple logic
behind each step required for creating your own
iPhone applications. When you reach the end of the
book, you will be prepared to confidently tackle
your next iPhone programming challenge. Beginning
Mac OS X Snow Leopard Programming (9780470577523)
This book serves as a solid guide to getting
started with Mac OS X programming. You will learn
how to use the free software development tools
that come with all Mac OS X systems and how to
efficiently start writing programs on Mac OS X
Snow Leopard. The author shows you how to use all
of the programming languages to use together in
order to create seamless applications.
Professional Xcode 3 (9780470525227). This book
provides you with an inside look at the array of
Xcode tools for Mac and iPhone development from
top to bottom. You'll go beyond the basics and
dive into such in-depth topics as installing the
latest version of Xcode tools, customizing the
look and behavior of Xcode, creating and managing
projects, using the built-in class browser to
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model complex applications and structures, and
more. With this book, you'll be able to take full
advantage of the range of tools included with
Xcode. Safari and WebKit Development for iPhone OS
3.0 (9780470549667) This book explores the Safari
and WebKit development platform that is built into
iPhone OS 3.0 and takes you through the process of
creating an iPhone web application from the ground
up. You'll learn how to use existing open source
frameworks to speed up your development time,
imitate qualities of built-in Apple apps, cache
data locally and even run in offline mode, and
more. Whether you're eager to build new web
applications for iPhone OS 3.0 or optimize
existing web sites for this platform, you have
everything you need to do so within this book.
  IPhone IOS 6 Development Essentials Neil
Smyth,2012-10-10
  Cloud Storage Forensics Darren Quick,Ben
Martini,Raymond Choo,2013-11-16 To reduce the risk
of digital forensic evidence being called into
question in judicial proceedings, it is important
to have a rigorous methodology and set of
procedures for conducting digital forensic
investigations and examinations. Digital forensic
investigation in the cloud computing environment,
however, is in infancy due to the comparatively
recent prevalence of cloud computing. Cloud
Storage Forensics presents the first evidence-
based cloud forensic framework. Using three
popular cloud storage services and one private
cloud storage service as case studies, the authors
show you how their framework can be used to
undertake research into the data remnants on both
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cloud storage servers and client devices when a
user undertakes a variety of methods to store,
upload, and access data in the cloud. By
determining the data remnants on client devices,
you gain a better understanding of the types of
terrestrial artifacts that are likely to remain at
the Identification stage of an investigation. Once
it is determined that a cloud storage service
account has potential evidence of relevance to an
investigation, you can communicate this to legal
liaison points within service providers to enable
them to respond and secure evidence in a timely
manner. Learn to use the methodology and tools
from the first evidenced-based cloud forensic
framework Case studies provide detailed tools for
analysis of cloud storage devices using popular
cloud storage services Includes coverage of the
legal implications of cloud storage forensic
investigations Discussion of the future evolution
of cloud storage and its impact on digital
forensics
  iPhone iOS4 Development Essentials - Xcode 4
Edition Neil Smyth,2014-12
  iPhone iOS 4 Development Essentials Neil
Smyth,2011-02-15
  iPhone 8 Advanced Guide Thomas
Anthony,2018-05-03 The iPhone 8 is a huge step
forward for the iPhone. It has glass on the front
and the back to enable wireless charging, it has a
Retina Display with True Tone technology to match
the ambience around you, it has the most powerful
chip ever put into a smartphone, and it comes in
three new colors: silver, space grey and gold.
Brought to you by the expert team at Tap Guides,
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and written by best-selling technology author
Thomas Anthony, iPhone 8 Advanced Guide is packed
with top tips and in-depth tutorials. You'll
uncover the history of the iPhone's development
from 2007 to 2017, learn about iPhone 8 features
such as Portrait Lighting mode, discover how to
use iOS 11 and its built-in apps, plus much more.
By the time you've finished reading iPhone 8
Advanced Guide you'll be pro in nearly everything
iPhone and iOS related. Inside you'll discover: *
The history of the iPhone * The new features of
iPhone 8 * Touch ID and 3D Touch * Detailed app
tutorials * The secrets of mastering mobile
photography * How to edit photos * Essential
Settings and configurations * Troubleshooting tips
  iPhone and Phonegap programming Jiří
Vávrů,2014-01-01 The book is intended as a guide
for those developers who would like to start
creating their own mobile applications for one of
the most popular mobile platforms today - iOS and
its iPhone and iPad devices. The book is designed
so that a user who has a basic knowledge of
JavaScript and HTML5, could be able to create a
step -by-step complete functional mobile
application, and upload it to the App Store,
either to sell or offer it for free. All of this
without the knowledge of the native programming
for the iOS platform . The book is also suitable
for advanced developers who already have with
JavaScript and HTML5 experience and would like to
learn how to use their prior knowledge for the
development of mobile applications for the iPhone
and other platforms and also learn a lot of useful
information about the user interface, optimizing
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applications to run on real device, or extension
plugins, thus saving a considerable amount of
time, because everything you need is contained in
this publication. This book takes you step by step
through thirteen chapters: basic description of
each development tool, design of the application
UseCase diagrams or the instructions for deploying
applications to the Apple App Store. At the end of
the book you will be able to create high-quality
mobile applications for multiple platforms
simultaneously, all by using only JavaScript and
PhoneGap framework. About the book: This book
guides the readers step by step through the
development of cross-platform mobile applications
for the iPhone, the most successful mobile
platform these days. The author describes the step
by step procedure to complete mobile application
development, from installing a development
environment, PhoneGap and jQuery Mobile
frameworks, introducing their features and
functions, and clearly get you through step-by-
step creation of a typical iPhone application also
with testing it in the emulator and subsequently
uploading it to the Apple AppStore. The reader
will thus learn everything he needs to develop his
own mobile apps for iPhone capable of using modern
technologies like GPS, compass, camera, file
system, remote work with data and many more by
using HTML5 and Javascript functionalities. The
book contains the following topics: Design and
development of real mobile applications for the
iOS platform step by step Using the jQuery Mobile
and PhoneGap frameworks Debugging and testing
mobile applications in emulator and real device
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Working with GPS and maps Processing server data
Distributing the application in Apple Appstore and
its monetization Description of the Xcode
environment The book will answer the following
questions: Why use HTML5 and PhoneGap technologies
to develop cross-platform applications? What
options do the PhoneGap and jQuery Mobile
frameworks bring? What is a cross-platform
application? How to design and program a mobile
application for the iPhone? How to get the
resulting application to Appstore?
  Head First IPhone and IPad Development Dan
Pilone,Tracey Pilone,2011-06-20 Pilone delivers a
learner's guide to creating Objective-C
applications for the iPhone and iPad.
  Machine Learning for Social and Behavioral
Research Ross Jacobucci,Kevin J. Grimm,Zhiyong
Zhang,2023-07-31 Over the past 20 years, there has
been an incredible change in the size, structure,
and types of data collected in the social and
behavioral sciences. Thus, social and behavioral
researchers have increasingly been asking the
question: What do I do with all of this data? The
goal of this book is to help answer that question.
It is our viewpoint that in social and behavioral
research, to answer the question What do I do with
all of this data?, one needs to know the latest
advances in the algorithms and think deeply about
the interplay of statistical algorithms, data, and
theory. An important distinction between this book
and most other books in the area of machine
learning is our focus on theory--
  Essentials of Business Analytics Bhimasankaram
Pochiraju,Sridhar Seshadri,2019-07-10 This
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comprehensive edited volume is the first of its
kind, designed to serve as a textbook for long-
duration business analytics programs. It can also
be used as a guide to the field by practitioners.
The book has contributions from experts in top
universities and industry. The editors have taken
extreme care to ensure continuity across the
chapters. The material is organized into three
parts: A) Tools, B) Models and C) Applications. In
Part A, the tools used by business analysts are
described in detail. In Part B, these tools are
applied to construct models used to solve business
problems. Part C contains detailed applications in
various functional areas of business and several
case studies. Supporting material can be found in
the appendices that develop the pre-requisites for
the main text. Every chapter has a business
orientation. Typically, each chapter begins with
the description of business problems that are
transformed into data questions; and methodology
is developed to solve these questions. Data
analysis is conducted using widely used software,
the output and results are clearly explained at
each stage of development. These are finally
transformed into a business solution. The
companion website provides examples, data sets and
sample code for each chapter.
  iPhone 5s Guide T A Rudderham, Discover
everything you need to know about iPhone 5s with
this in-depth guide. Written by best-selling
author T A Rudderham, and brought to you by the
expert team at iOS Guides, this eBook is suitable
for both beginners and intermediate users alike.
You'll learn the very basics such as syncing with
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iTunes and setting up emails, through to advanced
tips such tweaking photos and seeing your frequent
locations. Also included are detailed tutorials
related to the latest technologies included with
iPhone 5s. You'll discover how to film and edit
slow motion videos, capture multiple photos using
burst mode and how to add and use a fingerprint.
Each chapter is color-coded, so you can easily
navigate your way from section to section. The
book also contains hundreds of images and
screenshots to help you learn quicker and more
efficiently. This is the perfect guide for those
looking for tips, secrets and tuition for their
new iPhone 5s.
  iPhone and iOS Forensics Andrew Hoog,Katie
Strzempka,2011-07-25 iPhone and iOS Forensics is a
guide to the forensic acquisition and analysis of
iPhone and iOS devices, and offers practical
advice on how to secure iOS devices, data and
apps. The book takes an in-depth look at methods
and processes that analyze the iPhone/iPod in an
official legal manner, so that all of the methods
and procedures outlined in the text can be taken
into any courtroom. It includes information data
sets that are new and evolving, with official
hardware knowledge from Apple itself to help aid
investigators. This book consists of 7 chapters
covering device features and functions; file
system and data storage; iPhone and iPad data
security; acquisitions; data and application
analysis; and commercial tool testing. This book
will appeal to forensic investigators (corporate
and law enforcement) and incident response
professionals. Learn techniques to forensically
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acquire the iPhone, iPad and other iOS devices
Entire chapter focused on Data and Application
Security that can assist not only forensic
investigators, but also application developers and
IT security managers In-depth analysis of many of
the common applications (both default and
downloaded), including where specific data is
found within the file system
  IOS 7 Programming Cookbook Vandad
Nahavandipoor,2013-10-14 Overcome the vexing
issues you're likely to face when creating apps
for the iPhone, iPad, or iPod touch. With new and
thoroughly revised recipes in this updated
cookbook, you'll quickly learn the steps necessary
to work with the iOS 7 SDK--including ways to
store and protect data, send and receive
notifications, enhance and animate graphics,
manage files and folders, and take advantage of UI
Dynamics.
  Pro iPhone Development with Swift 5 Wallace
Wang,2019-06-18 If you’ve already learned the
basics of Swift and iOS programming, it’s time to
take your skills to the next level. In this follow
up work to the best-selling Beginning iPhone
Development with Swift, you’ll learn tips for
organizing and debugging Swift code, using multi-
threaded programming with Grand Central Dispatch,
passing data between view controllers, and
designing apps for multiple languages. You’ll also
see how to play audio and video files, access the
camera and save pictures to the Photos library,
use location services to pinpoint your position on
a map, display web pages, and create animation to
spice up any user interface. Finally, you’ll learn
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how to use Apple’s advanced frameworks for machine
learning, facial and text recognition, and
creating augmented reality apps. Pro iPhone
Development with Swift 5 provides insightful
instruction on how to improve your existing apps
or create powerful new iOS apps using the latest
version of the Swift programming language. What
You Will Learn Save and retrieve data when apps
close or get pushed in the backgroundRecognize
speech with Apple’s advanced frameworks Create
augmented reality appsUnderstand spoken commands
with Siri Who This Book is For Aspiring iOS app
developers familiar with the Apple Swift
programming language and/or the iOS SDK, but ready
to move to the next level.
  Pro iPhone Development with Swift 4 Molly
Maskrey,Wallace Wang,2018-02-08 Acquire and master
the information required to take you to the next
level beyond basic iPhone development using Swift.
In this follow up work to the best selling
Beginning iPhone Development with Swift, you’ll
learn how to improve your apps by managing the
performance of your programs using
parallelization, getting data in and out of the
cloud, using gestures, the camera, 3D touch,
sensors as well as newer features having debuted
this year. In its fourth edition, Pro iPhone
Development with Swift 4 covers the additional
information you want to know to extend your apps
into the next level. What You Will Learn Add
parallel functionality using Grand Central
Dispatch Use the camera and access photos Use
SiriKit Who This Book is For Aspiring iOS app
developers familiar with the Apple Swift
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programming language and/or the iOS SDK, but ready
to move to the next level.
  IPhone IOS 5 Development Essentials Neil
Smyth,2012 Now updated with five new chapters
dedicated to Xcode Storyboards, the aim of iPhone
iOS 5 Development Essentials is to teach you the
skills necessary to build your own applications
for the iPhone. Beginning with the basics, this
book provides an overview of the iPhone hardware
and the architecture of iOS 5. An introduction to
programming in Objective-C is provided followed by
an in-depth look at the design of iPhone
applications and user interfaces. More advanced
topics such as user interface layout and resizing,
file handling, database management, graphics
drawing and animation are also covered, as are
touch screen handling, gesture recognition,
multitasking, iAds integration, location and map
management, camera access and video playback
support. New iOS 5 specific features are also
covered in detail including page view controller
implementation, the UIDocument class, iCloud based
storage, Storyboard user interface design,
automatic reference counting, Twitter integration
and image filtering with Core Image. iPhone iOS 5
Development Essentials takes a modular approach to
the subject of iPhone application development with
each chapter covering a self contained topic area.
This makes the book both an easy to follow
learning aid and an excellent reference resource.
  Beginning iPhone 4 Development David Mark,Jeff
LaMarche,Jack Nutting,2011-08-05 Beginning iPhone
4 Development is here! The authors of the
bestselling Beginning iPhone 3 Development are
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back, with the same excellent material completely
updated for iOS 4 and written from the ground up
using the latest version of Apple's Xcode 3. All
source code has been updated to use the latest
Xcode templates and current APIs, and all-new
screenshots show Xcode 3 in action. Beginning
iPhone 4 Development is a complete course in iOS 4
apps development. You’ll master techniques that
work on iPhone, iPad, and iPod touch. We start
with the basics, showing you how to download and
install the tools you'll need, and how to create
your first simple application. Next you’ll learn
to integrate all the interface elements iOS users
have come to know and love, such as buttons,
switches, pickers, toolbars, and sliders. You’ll
master a variety of design patterns, from the
simplest single view to complex hierarchical
drill-downs. The confusing art of table building
will be demystified, and you’ll learn techniques
to save and retrieve your data using SQLite,
iPhone’s built-in database management system and
Core Data, the standard for persistence that Apple
brought to iOS with the release of SDK 3. And
there’s much more! You’ll learn to draw using
Quartz 2D and OpenGL ES, add multitouch gestural
support (pinches and swipes) to your applications,
and work with the camera, photo library,
accelerometer, and built-in GPS. You’ll discover
the fine points of application preferences and
learn how to localize your apps for multiple
languages. You'll also learn how to use the new
concurrency APIs included in iOS 4, and make
robust multithreaded applications using Grand
Central Dispatch. The iPhone 4 update to the best-
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selling and most recommended book for Cocoa touch
developers Written in an accessible, easy-to-
follow style Full of useful tips and techniques to
help you become an iOS pro NOTE: For iPhone 4S or
iOS 5 apps development, please instead check out
the next edition of this book, Beginning iOS 5
Development - now available.
  Mobile Computing and Wireless Networks:
Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications
Management Association, Information
Resources,2015-09-30 We live in a wireless
society, one where convenience and accessibility
determine the efficacy of the latest electronic
gadgets and mobile devices. Making the most of
these technologies—and ensuring their security
against potential attackers—requires increased
diligence in mobile technology research and
development. Mobile Computing and Wireless
Networks: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications brings together a comprehensive range
of voices and research in the area of mobile and
wireless technologies, exploring the successes and
failures, advantages and drawbacks, and benefits
and limitations of the technology. With
applications in a plethora of different research
and topic areas, this multi-volume reference work
benefits researchers, service providers, end-
users, and information technology professionals.
This four-volume reference work includes a diverse
array of chapters and authors covering topics such
as m-commerce, network ethics, mobile agent
systems, mobile learning, communications
infrastructure, and applications in fields such as
business, healthcare, government, tourism, and
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more.
  Beginning R Larry Pace,Joshua Wiley,2015-10-23
Beginning R, Second Edition is a hands-on book
showing how to use the R language, write and save
R scripts, read in data files, and write custom
statistical functions as well as use built in
functions. This book shows the use of R in
specific cases such as one-way ANOVA analysis,
linear and logistic regression, data
visualization, parallel processing, bootstrapping,
and more. It takes a hands-on, example-based
approach incorporating best practices with clear
explanations of the statistics being done. It has
been completely re-written since the first edition
to make use of the latest packages and features in
R version 3. R is a powerful open-source language
and programming environment for statistics and has
become the de facto standard for doing, teaching,
and learning computational statistics. R is both
an object-oriented language and a functional
language that is easy to learn, easy to use, and
completely free. A large community of dedicated R
users and programmers provides an excellent source
of R code, functions, and data sets, with a
constantly evolving ecosystem of packages
providing new functionality for data analysis. R
has also become popular in commercial use at
companies such as Microsoft, Google, and Oracle.
Your investment in learning R is sure to pay off
in the long term as R continues to grow into the
go to language for data analysis and research.
What You Will Learn: How to acquire and install R
Hot to import and export data and scripts How to
analyze data and generate graphics How to program
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in R to write custom functions Hot to use R for
interactive statistical explorations How to
conduct bootstrapping and other advanced
techniques
  IOS 5 Programming Cookbook Vandad
Nahavandipoor,2012-02-07 Thoroughly updated, this
popular cookbook, helps programmers solve the
vexing, real-life issues they're likely to face
when creating apps for the iPhone, iPad, or iPod
Touch. This edition contains more than 100 new
recipes.
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web instructor solutions
manual for physics by
halliday resnick and
krane paul stanley
beloit college volume 2
a note to the instructor
the solutions here are
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are designed for the
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resnick halliday
solutions download in
pdf for free - Mar 31
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web resnick halliday
solution here you can
download solutions for
resnick halliday
fundamentals of physics
in pdf format these
solutions made by our
teachers are based on
latest edition resnick
halliday is one of the
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